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Lou Mansolillo

From: lauren mccullough <erinm44@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 7:28 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Kratom

Dear House Committee, 
 
Kratom is helping a very large number of people combat pain, depression, anxiety etc. Please I urge 
you to support the KCPA and reverse the ban. It's very important for so many. Thank you.  


